Central Dauphin Middle School 4600 Locust Lane Harrisburg, PA 17109

Dear Students and Parents,

Welcome to your Sixth Grade team, **Green Lightning**, at Central Dauphin Middle School. We hope you've had a relaxing summer and are looking forward to the new school year. In addition to enjoying the middle school experience, this year you will have the opportunity to make many new friends and participate in exciting new activities.

In preparation for the school year, we suggest you have the following supplies (some of these materials can be provided to you if you don't have your own):

- three-ring binder
- zippered pencil case/pouch to fit inside your binder
- pocket folders (6) to use in binder for core subjects
- inexpensive scientific calculator { TI -30xiis under \$20}
- highlighter
- pencils

We are looking forward to a great school year!

Sincerely,

Mrs. Blattenberger, Reading <a href="mailto:lblattenberger@cdschools.org">lblattenberger@cdschools.org</a>

Mrs. Collins, *Science* <u>icollins@cdschools.org</u>

Mrs. Embleton, *Math* wembleton@cdschools.org

Mr. Mireles, Social Studies <u>pmireles@cdschools.org</u>

Mr. Hoffer (substitute), English rhoffer@cdschools.org